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MEMORANDUM 

TO : The Regional Executive Directors 
DENR Regions V, VII and VIII 

FROM : The Undersecretary 
Field Operations - Luzon and Visayas 

' 

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR UPDATE RE TROPICAL STORM AGATON 

DATE 

In relation to Tropical Storm Agaton, you are hereby instructed to monitor the situation, 
immediately coordinate with your respective Regional Disaster Risk Reduction and Management 
Office and provide any necessary assistance. In addition, ensure that personnel and facilities within 
your AOR are secured. Submit regularly updates thru available communications. 

FOR GUIDANCE AND STRICT COMPLIANCE. 

Cc: The Secretary, DENR 

ASFOLV 

- . -  

ATTY. T. CUNA, CESO I 

Let's Go Green! 




